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To:  BRANCH OF BOSCH VIETNAM CO., LTD. IN HO CHI MINH CITY 
                   

On February 08, 2022, The Telecom Metrology and Quality Center received the 

letter no. 01-BOSCH dated January 27, 2022 from your company for model 

EVERSE 8 manufactured by Bosch Security Systems, LLC applied standards 

QCVN 54:2020/BTTTT. After reviewing the application documents, The 

Certification Center kindly inform the result as below: 

 Product does not need type approval certificate. 

 Product is not in compliance with the national planning on radio frequency 

spectrum. 
 Others. In detail: … 

 We kindly inform to you. 

Sincerely 

 Deputy Director 

 

 

 

 

Vũ Long 

 

 
 

 


